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United States Department of the Interior

U.S. FISH AND WILDLIFE SERVICE
1011 East Tudor Road
IN REPLY REFER TO: Anchorage, Alaska 99503-6199

FWS/AFES NOV 24 2015

Mr. Chris Oliver

Executive Director

North Pacific Fishery Management Council
605 West 4™ Avenue, Suite 306
Anchorage, Alaska 99501-2252

Dear Mr. Oliver:

This letter is to inform you of changes to the U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service (Service) representation
on the North Pacific Fishery Management Council (Council). Mr. Doug McBride, our past alternate
representative, has moved to a new position within the Alaska Regional Office and will therefore not
be able to continue his functions on the Council. Mr. Aaron Martin, our Regional Fish and Aquatic
Conservation Program Coordinator, will serve as my alternate representative on the Council
beginning at the December 2015 meetings. Mr. Don Rivard, with our Office of Subsistence
Management, will continue to occasionally represent the Service for specific agenda items important
to federal subsistence fisheries management.

Please contact Mr. Aaron Martin at (907) 786-3510 or by email at aaron_e_martin@fws.gov with
any questions or COncerns.

Sincerely,

\






